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June 2023
Dear Parent/Carers

It is that time of the year when decisions are made as to which year groups are going to be
attached to which Head of Year. It is with regret that | will be passing my incredible year 8 students
onto Mrs Smith from Monday 17 June.

It is so rewarding to witness the journey year 8s have gone on this year and | have no doubt that
they will continue to progress at speed as they move into year 9.

To help with the transition, students will officially be informed on Monday 17 June in assembly but |
will be visiting all tutor groups on Friday 14 June to give them time to adapt. | share an office with
Mrs Smith, so the students will still see me most days and of course | will do everything | can to
ensure a smooth transition.

A few words from Mrs Smith:

| thought it would be an ideal opportunity to introduce myself to you as your child’s new Head of
Year. | already know most of the students in the year group and look forward to meeting the
remainder. | look forward to leading Year 8 on their journey through the years at Carisbrooke
College and cannot wait to see what they achieve. | am an experienced Head of Year and this will
be my third year group that | have supported through their time at school, | therefore know how
best to guide them over the next few years. | look forward to working with the students and you, as
parents/carers.

Yours faithfully
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